
_ _

sf
V [da ssc ,Io,o

' y '[ 'h NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
UfdT E D sT ATEs

y
$4 >E WASHINGTON, D. C 7055 5

e f

%,*****/
FEB G 1980

.

Richard P. Pollock, Director 'N
Critical Mass Energy Project

'

P. O. Box 1538
Washington, D. C. 20013

' '' ' '

Dear Mr. Pollock':

Since you have expressed an interest in cladding swelling and rupture
models for LOCA analysis, you might be interested in an ACRS Subcom-
mittee meeting on this subject to be held on Thursday, February 14,
1980. The meeting will run from about 8:45 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and will
be held on the 10th floor of 1717 H Street in Washington.

Sincerely,

jV
Richa P. Denise, Acting Assistant

Director for Reactor Safety
Division of Systems Safety %
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